
 
 
 
  
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
Susan Calvert  
Braywood First School  
                                                                                                                                                       10 January 2018   
Dear Susan  
  
As we start a New Year, Kevin and I would like to take this opportunity to wish you a happy New Year and reflect 
back on the academic year 2016/2017 results now that we have the validated results from the Department of 
Education. 
 
During last year we have had many Ofsted inspections within RBWM which have resulted in 86% of schools and 
academies being judged as good and outstanding with four schools gaining the outstanding grade. This reflects the 
continuing hard work of all staff, pupils and governors throughout our schools. 
 
Primary Results 2016/17  
 
EYFS National  RBWM  School  
% of good level of development    71% 77%  83% 
Phonics   National  RBWM  School 
% working at standard   81%  84% 97% 
KS1 Validated data  National  RBWM  School 
Reading  76%  82% 90% 
Writing  68% 74% 86% 
Maths  75% 80% 93% 
 
Now that we have had the validated data from the Department of Education, Kevin and I would like to personally 
congratulate you and your leadership team on last year’s primary results as you achieved well above the national 
average in all areas. 
 
This truly reflects the hard work and determination that you and your staff commit to your pupils in supporting 
them to achieve their best possible outcomes.  
 
Well done to you, all the staff at Braywood First School and the Governing Body for such a good result in 2016/17. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Clive Haines 
School Leadership Development Manager   

Town Hall, St. Ives Road, 
Maidenhead, SL6 1RF 
 

Enquiries to: Clive Haines 
Phone: 01628 796960 
Email: clive.haines@achievingforchildren.org.uk 
 


